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Dear Friend/Colleague  

 

The Embassy of Chile in South Africa, the Political Sciences Department 

at the University of Pretoria and the Nelson Mandela Foundation 

invite you to a seminar on the theme   

Unfinished Transitions and Uncertain Futures:  

Chile and South Africa 
 

Guest speakers: 

Professor Felipe Agüero (University of Chile)  

Dr Gloria Alejandra de la Fuente Gonzáles (Chile 21 Foundation) 

Dr Siphamandla Zondi (Institute for Global Dialogue)  
 

The seminar will compare and contrast the South African and Chilean experiences of 

transition from authoritarian rule in the 1990s. Characterised by the younger 

generation as unfinished transitions, these past events nevertheless offer lessons for 

today, and the seminar will reflect on these.   
 

Date: Monday, 23 May 2016  

Time: 8:30 - 16:00  

Venue: Graduate Centre, L1-72, Hatfield Campus, University of Pretoria (building 52 

on map) 
 

Please RSVP by 19 May 2016 to wilma.martin@up.ac.za or call 012 420-2034 

Kindly note that booking is essential as space is limited 


